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ADVANCEMENT TEAM TAKES PRAYER REQUESTS FOR DONORS
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President/CEO

As an organization, we are dedicated 
to serving the needs of those in our 
community who are affected by the 
weight of addiction. We strive to reach 
as many people as possible because we 
know that this fight cannot be won 
alone. For many, the idea of a long-
term inpatient program is intimidating 
or next to impossible in current life 
circumstances. 

One of the ways we can extend our 
hand and come alongside these men and 
women is through outpatient services. 

Our partnership with Naaman Center 
began in 2018 and as a subsidiary of PA 
Adult and Teen Challenge, our Naaman 
center staff work closely together with 
us to provide the best possible treatment 
for every individual who enters our 
program. 

Did you know that members of 
the Advancement Team and Senior 
Leadership Team have been contacting 
our donors to thank them for their 
support to our ministry? As a way to 
show our gratitude to our donors, we 

Outpatient therapy is an important part 
of our continuum of care that allows us 
to provide support where it is needed 
in our local communities through a 
growing network of on-site locations 
and through telehealth. Personalized 
treatment plans and quality clinical 
care is attainable no matter where you 
or your loved one is on your recovery 
journey.

As a faith centered program, we strive 
for excellence in all that we do and we 
are committed to both preserving life 
and facilitating opportunities for our 
participants to encounter faith in Jesus 
Christ. Even when our witness is not 
explicit or welcome, the foundation 
of all our programming is biblical and 
filtered through the truth of scripture. 
God calls us to love one another and 

ask if they have any prayer requests. 
The prayer requests are prayed over 
by members of our ministry and 
advancement team as well as our long-
term students.  

Many of the requests are for loved 
ones who are still struggling with their 
substance use disorder.   

Lately, requests have been for prayers for 
their children and grandchildren who 
have fallen away from God. 

They have stated, “my children no longer 
believe in God; they are disheartened 

to care for those in need. So, we want 
to meet them at the point of their need 
and will continue to fight the drug 
epidemic with all the tools that God has 
given us. Your investment into PAATC 
and Naaman center is an investment 
in the lives of people just like you and 
me, whom God loves. Thank you for 
Bringing Wholeness to the Hopeless!

by what is going on in our world.” From 
time to time we get a heartfelt request 
for a loved one who has died. One such 
request came from donor Lorraine. 

Lorraine buried her son Aaron after he 
was killed in a car crash in the fall and 
just last week she had to grieve for the 
loss of her father. Please keep Lorraine 
and all of our donors in your prayers as 
they truly support our mission.

If you need prayer, include your request 
with your donation or contact us 
through our website and we will pass it 
on to the prayer team.
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THANK YOU FOR 
THE ROLE THAT 
YOU PLAYED 
IN BRINGING 
HEALING TO MY 
FAMILY...

RADICAL GRACE & GENEROUS GIVING   by Jenn Joiner, Manager for Special Event & Print Production

GOLF TOURNAMENT 
A SUCCESS!

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPONSORS THAT MADE THIS EVENT POSSIBLE!

In 2014, my husband, a 2008 graduate 
of Pennsylvania Adult & Teen Challenge 
(PAATC) went through a time of relapse. 
Through the Lord’s leading and the wise 
counsel of the people I worked for at 
PAATC, my husband chose to go get 
help and find healing. While he was 
away in PAATC’s restoration program, I 
was left to care for our two-and-a-half-

Congratulations to our foursome 
winners from Ambassador Advisors!

100 golfers enjoyed a beautiful day 
of golf at our 33rd Annual Charity 
Golf Tournament!

Over $10,000 was raised to 
support the people in our 
programs. Your support of this 
event has made a difference in the 
lives of those we are here to help!

year-old son. I was also pregnant with 
our second son. This for me would likely 
be a time of despair and hopelessness... 
BUT God! 

Throughout that time, the Lord 
provided through the miraculous 
generosity of people in our lives. Friends 
and family provided practical things 
like meals, money for bills, groceries, 
clothing, diapers, and even childcare 
so I could continue to work. When my 
need was great, the Lord showed himself 
to be greater. Our family had no way to 
pay for my husband’s time in PAATC’s 

Restoration Program. The Lord opened 
the door for him to get help through 
the generosity of people like you. People 
who chose to give selflessly in my time 
of need. Your selfless giving provided 
me the hope to endure and the grace 
to move forward each day.  Thank you 
for the role that you played in bringing 
healing to my family.

Each faithful gift you give today provides 
others with the same hope and wholeness 
that you gave my family and I in our 
time of need. Today, my heart is filled 
with gratitude for how you helped to 

change the course of our 
lives. Working at PAATC, I 
am also grateful that I get to 
see how God continues to 
use you to change the lives of 
the people in our program.
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